September 6, 2012
Dear Principals,

Greetings to you!

[ pray that your summer went well, and that your school year is off to a wonderful start.
Following is the formula for the Southwest Michigan Teacher’s Conference dues. Hopefully
by this point in time you have a good idea of how many students you will have this school
year. Please fill out the below information, make a copy for your files, and return it to me
by Friday, October 12, 2012. If you would be willing to send me an e-mail back with your
information, that would be greatly appreciated. My e-mail address is
treasurer.swmtc@gmail.com

The dues are $1 for each student and $5 for each teacher. Please be sure to include your
school name and city on the form you return. I would prefer the forms electronically if
possible.

[ pray that the Lord would bless your upcoming school year.

Your Servant in Christ,

Nicholas Raith

Southwest Michigan Teacher’s Conference
Dues for 2012-2013

School Name and City

Students x$1.00=%
Teachers x$5.00=%
Total =93

Please make checks payable to: Southwest Michigan Teacher’s Conference or SWMTC
Send to: Nick Raith

Grace Lutheran School

404 E. Glenlord Rd.

Saint Joseph, MI 49085



